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EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS

Greetings, Juneau assembly members, and members of the Visitor Industry Task Force -- 

I urge Juneau to use marine passenger fee funds to begin the process of electrifying more of
the docks; currently the only one which provides for the a cruise ship to hook up to shore (read
clean, "hydro-electric") power is the Princess dock.  

This would reduce cruise ship carbon emissions while in Juneau, improving our own air
quality and combatting climate change overall. 

It would also be consistent with Juneau's formally adopted Renewable Energy Strategy. 

We must take the steps we can, for the sake of our community, and for the sake of our world. 

Thank you. 

Gretchen Bishop 
Gretchen.h.bishop@gmail.com
907 419-0014

Sent from my iPhone
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